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To Green Oaks Members

I hope everyone had a great May, great and safe Memorial Day.

I would like to say we have set a date and time for a special Members meeting on Tuesday 
June 18th at 6:00 pm for us to discuss and decide whether to add 2 more members to the Board
of Directors or not. 

I want to recognize our new members, Ernest Harmon, Jackson Bryant, Kyle McAdory, Jon 
Faulkner, Ricky Nowell,Matt Stone and Jessie Bryant Jr. If you see one of these new members, 
please be sure to welcome them to the Green Oaks family. We are well on our way to reaching 
our goal of a hundred members by the end of 2024.

I would like to thank the tournament committee for the 2 successful tournaments, the 1-man 
scramble and the 18-hole draw scramble. As usual they will post the earnings in the club house 
and lounge for all to see.

I had the pleasure of talking with Art Thompson about the Tuesday Men’s league which was a 
huge success and very fun to play,
I asked Art who came up with this idea and he stated, “me and my father, Adam. We came up 
with this idea so we, the members and others, could come together and get to know each other 
better and hopefully improve our golf game." The next men’s league will start on Tuesday June 
4th at 5:00pm and will be for 12 weeks.
A big shout out to Jason (barefoot) Lucas for winning the point totals and the title of Champion 
for the men's first men’s league championship.
Congrats Jason!!!

We had several May Birthdays, Myself, Chad Hollaway, Murl Young, Michael David Patterson, 
Nathan Fast and Eddy Seay. If I missed anyone, please accept my apology.

Also congratulations goes out to Nathan Fast on his Hole in One in the Wednesday 
Scramble!!!!!!

Now a word from our Vice President Chad Hollaway.
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State of the course

I hope everyone has had a wonderful May.

I will share a few things that we have done & things we may have to do.

Greens have been double verticut & top-dressed. The greens are being fertilized weekly 
& hopefully will begin growing in with the warm weather. The fairways & tee boxes were 
fertilized 5/25.

I'm afraid #2 green isn't going to recover & I will be addressing our options with the 
remainder of the board this week.

Thanks, Chad

Sincerely the Green Oaks Board of Directors

Bill Dunnam Board President
Chad Holloway Vice President
Amanda Randle Secretary of Treasurer
Nathan Fast Board Member
Michael David Patterson Board Member


